
From: Benjamin Spiritos <bspiritos@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 4:43 PM EST 
To: Arlova Vonhm <avonhm@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Automatic reply: ZADM180756 Open Road - Rosslyn Central Place. 

I will be out of the office until Monday, February 4th. I will respond to your email as soon as possible upon my return.

 

Best,

Ben

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


